
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/23/2020 6:47:01 PM

First name: Mark

Last name: Alvis

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I oppose this proposed rule change as the change may lead to opening up trail access to additional

motorized vehicles. 

 

The rule should be amended to classify e-bikes as bikes as the motors on e-bikes are not able to produce more

power than most average people can. 

 

E-bikes are BIKES not motorized vehicles and the rule needs to be amended to state that clearly. 


